
advancing equity: 
building a strong 

workforce by including 
workers with disabilities 

The Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP) and the 
Office of Disability Employment Policy (ODEP) will co-host an informative 

webinar addressing several key areas essential for supporting and 
uplifting disability inclusion in the workplace.  The valuable insights 
shared will strive to build a more inclusive and equitable workplace. 

Tuesday, January 14, 2025 
12:00 - 1:00 p.m. Pacific Time 

Register for the webinar HERE 
or use the QR Code. 

Questions or accommodation requests can be submitted 
to the Pacific Region's Outreach Division by email at 
OFCCP-PA-Outreach@dol.gov. 

https://usdolee.webex.com/weblink/register/r5f4331d3bf307e28dc5fae6b84e2c1aa

